
Happy New Year! 

We hope you have all had a 

restful holiday and are ready to 

start a new year of learning! This 

term, our topic is “Seasons” and 

we will be exploring fun activities 

around this. 

 As the weather changes, we will 

be getting out of school as much 

as possible to explore our com-

munity including nature walks 

and trips out. We will also be ex-

ploring our outdoor environments 

around school (especially our 

new Forest School!), making the 

most of any sensory opportunities 

that come our way! As the weath-

er is still wet and cold, we ask 

you please dress your children 

appropriately for this and send 

in waterproofs and wellies. 

Thank you for your continued 

support! 

The Sensory Pathway team 


